
From: Jackie Mc Kenna   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 14:49 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Leitrim County Development Plan 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am very concerned about Minister Ryan 's decision to grant prospecting licences for gold and silver 
in Co Leitrim.  
We are all aware of the negative impact of mining on agriculture, water courses, the ecosystem and 
tourism not to mention its adverse impact on climate.  
 
Yours sincerely,   
Jackie McKenna, 
 
 


